
For Immediate Release 

(Loyal, WI)  September 24, 2018 
 
To:  WCCN (Riley Hebert)  news@cwbradio.com 
  WIGM (Russ Gowey)  dj@k99wigm.com 

Clark County Press  frontdesk@clarkcopress.com  
  Tribune Phonograph  tp@tpprinting.com 
  Record Review  rr@tpprinting.com 
  Tribune Record Gleaner news@trgnews.com  
  Thorp Courier   thorpcourier@centurytel.net 
  O-W News   news@o-wenterprise.com 
  Sentinel News   sentinelruralnews@gmail.com  
  Marshfield New Herald Mitchell.skurzewski@gannettwisconsin.com 
  Hub City Times  marshfield@mmclocal.com 
   
From:  Natalie Erpenbach, Treasurer 
  Clark County Community Foundation, Inc. 
  301 N. Main St., PO Box 116, Loyal WI  54446 

CCCF Office   Ph: 715-937-6167 or 
Natalie Erpenbach Ph: 715-743-6234 or Email: nkerpenbach@gmail.com 

 
CCCF is the Fiscal Sponsor for the Clark County Fairground Revitalization Project 

 

The Clark County Fairgrounds (through the Clark County Forestry & Parks Department) has 
undertaken a new initiative, the Clark County Fairgrounds Revitalization Project, to address 
several issues and needs that have been identified in recent years.  The Project calls for the 
construction or relocation of buildings, addressing capacity and accessibility issues, and 
creating more family-friendly green space.  The two largest components of the Project include 
the construction of a new Multi-purpose Livestock Building, and new Multi-purpose Event Center 
at a projected cost of approximately $750,000 and $900,000 respectively.   

A Fundraising Committee has been established to raise the funds needed to complete the 
construction of the two new buildings.  All other Fairground Project improvements are being paid 
for by the Forestry and Parks Department through their annual budget process.  

Clark County is positioning itself to showcase the many agricultural, recreational, and business 
opportunities it has to offer.  At its completion, the Project will provide viable and functional 
facilities that can be used year-round for a wide variety of purposes.  These include 
conferences, livestock events, auctions, trade shows, as well as providing meeting space for 
community needs.  Anticipating the needs of the County’s current and future generations, as 
well as the overall economic impact this Project could have on its communities and businesses, 
are a driving force for this Project.      

The Clark County Community Foundation has been designated by Clark County to receive all 
donations (cash or in-kind) for this Project.  Anyone interested in discussing a donation involving 
Naming Rights, or In-Kind Donations should contact Rick Dailey, Administrator, Clark County 
Forestry & Parks Department at: 517 Court St., Room 103, Neillsville WI 54456, phone 715-
743-5142, or email rick.dailey@co.clark.wi.us.  Monetary donations should be directed to the 
Foundation at: 301 N Main St., PO Box 116, Loyal WI 54446.  For further Foundation 
information call 715-937-6167 or email information@clarkccf.org. 
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